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9th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas Lunch  
 
Please be aware that our school Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 13th 
December for children in all years. Please find attached the lunch menu that TCS will be 
running on this day. Please note that this will be the only option available for lunch, no wrap 
options will be available, it is just Christmas lunch only.  
 
If you would like your child to have a school Christmas lunch on this day, please ensure that 
you book your child’s lunch by Thursday 30th November by using the below link only. Please 
copy and paste the link into your internet browser if you have any problems accessing this. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Jta5u-
xrUkyABXCpN0BmKbLtu63nJkxCmTLfYEn6Sp9UM0ZCT0tROE84VExKU0xXNkpGOFdWSk1
NRy4u 
 

Please note: due to ordering, the school kitchen cannot take any orders for Christmas lunch 

after Thursday 30th November. If you do not order your child’s lunch by this date by using this 
link, you will need to provide your child with a home packed lunch on this day. The link will 
remain live until 4.00pm on Thursday 30th November for orders to be placed.  
 

Free School Meals: if your child receives means tested free school meals or universal free 

school meals, you must still order your child’s lunch using this link if you wish for your child to 
have a school Christmas lunch. Again, if you do not book a lunch by Thursday 30th 
November, you will need to provide your child with a home packed lunch on this day. It 
will not be assumed that your child will automatically want a Christmas lunch on this day.  
 
School Christmas lunch will be priced at the normal school dinner price of £2.35 or free for 
children in receipt of free school meals. Payment is to be made via ParentPay only as a normal 
school lunch option.  
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If your child has any food allergies, please contact TCS directly using the details provided on 
the menu so arrangements can be made for your child. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Warren Wood Primary Academy  

on behalf of TCS Catering  


